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AMENDMENT 3 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) 
UOG RFP No. P25-08 

 
Date Issued: July 22, 2025 

 
“SKYLIGHT FIBERGLASS WINDOW AND STEEL FRAME REPLACEMENT” 

  
 
This is to notify all prospective offerors of the following amendment set forth below:  
 

1.1 Question & Answer Sheet 1 
 

1.2 Question & Answer Sheet 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
                                                                        Damian Guerrero   

Procurement Manager  
 
 
 

Please acknowledge receipt and return by email to uog.bids@triton.uog.edu: 

Name of company:   

 
Print Name/Signature/Date 
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QUESTION & ANSWER SHEET NO.1 
July 22, 2025 

 
In response to the written “Questions” and/or ‘Request for Clarifications’ UOG received as of July 18, 2025 @ 
4:34 Pm from vendor: SUNRISE LLC. 

 
Question 1: We are writing to kindly request an extension of the bid submission deadline for the Bid No P25-08: 
Skylight Fiberglass Window and Steel Frame Replacement. 
 
Answer: UOG: We cannot extend any further as we are trying to complete some work before the 

Fall Semester begins.  
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QUESTION & ANSWER SHEET NO.2 
July 22, 2025 

In response to the written “Questions” and/or ‘Request for Clarifications’ UOG received as of July 21, 2025 @ 
9:48 am from vendor: FUTURE WORLD CORPORATION 

Question 1: Please confirm if this project does not require DPW Permit application and Inspection. 

Answer: UOG: No, because it’s an existing structure and we are just replacing the skylight for a 
new one. Please confirm if this project does not require DPW Permit application and 
Inspection. 


	QUESTION & ANSWER SHEET NO.1
	July 22, 2025
	QUESTION & ANSWER SHEET NO.2
	July 22, 2025

